Jasper R-Y Schools
210 W. Mercer Street
Jasper, MO 64755

Notification of Asbestos
Reinspection and Surveillance

Date:

5= L2

To: Parents and Staff
From: Superintendent: Eric Findley

In compliance with the U.S. Environmental Agency (EPA) Asbestos Hazard
Emergency Response Act (AHERA) in June of 1988 we performed inspections of each of
our school buildings for asbestos containing material. The inspection findings and
asbestos management plans have been on file in each school administrative office since
that time.

The EPA requires us to perform reinspection of the asbestos materials every 3
years. During the month of April 2022, accredited asbestos inspectors performed these
reinspections. An accredited Management Planner reviewed the results of the
reinspections and recommended actions we should take to safely manage each asbestos
material in our buildings.

The resulis of the reinspection are on file in the management plan in the school’s
administrative office. Everyone is welcome to view these anytime during normal school
hours (M-F 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.) The asbestos Program Manager, Dom Gerths, is
available to answer any questions you may have about asbestos in our buildings.

All areas that contain asbestos either friable or nonfriable are monitored
constantly and are checked by an accredited AHERA inspector every (6) six months to
insure no deterioration of their condition. This inspection is performed to assure proper
health and safety conditions for all employees and constituents of the school system.

Sincerely,




